
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting
 10th June 2024

Since our last report to Parish Council in April, Team Salhouse volunteers are 
continuing to work around the village.

 The flower beds around the village have mainly been cleared and will be 
planted up this month with perennials which, once established, will require 
only minimal attention.
It would be most desirable that the grass areas at the roundabout, the village 
sign and the Upper Street/Lower Street triangle be kept trimmed to show off 
the planting to best advantage.

 Litter picking has continued on an individual basis.
A large amount of litter left in the MUGA, apparently by customers of the 
Nippy Chippy and maybe others, was cleared by members of the walking 
group this week. Many thanks for that.

 The mild and relatively wet winter and spring has left the grass verges
quite soft and we would urge drivers to try and avoid parking on them,
especially close to the school, as the grass is easily damaged and the
mud left behind could cause pedestrians to slip as well as becoming an
eyesore.

Team Salhouse,
“Proud of our Village”


